

Lansdowne Middle School

This Week @ Lansdowne

Week of September 23 to 27, 2024

FROM YOUR LANSDOWNE PAC

The Lansdowne PAC invites ANY AND ALL PARENTS to the inaugural meeting at the North campus library Wednesday, September 25th at 6:00 p.m.

PAC meets on alternating campuses on the 4th Wednesday of each month.

Your 2024/2025 PAC Executive is

Chair - Bijan Ahmadi
Treasurer - Rosemary McCutcheon
Secretary - Hilary Hope
VCPAC Rep - Carlene Nex
Music PAC Liaison - vacant
Members-At-Large - Irene Pozzolo, Sara Hostettler, Melissa
Donaldson

For more information about PAC, check out the PAC page https://lansdowne.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/pac-overview/

or contact us by email at <u>LansdownePAC1@qmail.com</u>

Don't forget to "like" and follow our PAC facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/LansdownePAC/

UPCOMING DATES

September 23

· Pro D Day - No School

September 24

· Hot Lunch Order Deadline

September 25

· PAC Meeting 6pm North Campus

September 30

 National Day For Truth & Reconciliation - No School

October 7

· Hot Lunches Begin

· LMPA Meeting 7pm

October 14

· Thanksgiving - No School

October 16

· Photo Retakes (Both Campuses)

· PAC Meeting 6pm South Campus

October 19

· The Great BC Shake Out Earthquake Drill 10:21am

October 23 & 24

· Parent Teacher Meetings -Early Dismissal at 1:50pm

October 25

· Pro D Day - No School

Thanks to all the families that attended the Meet the Teacher night

and fill the halls with energy and excitement.

Wednesday evening. It was great to see everyone return to the school

If you weren't able to make it don't hesitate to connect with your child's teacher. Have a great weekend.

Gillian, Micha and Beth (Your Admin Team)

HOT LUNCH ORDERS

The deadline to order Lansdowne Lunches is Tuesday, September 24th. Click this link https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/ to register online, see your choices and order. If you are unable to order online, please have your student pop into the office for a paper form.

Please note: If a student is absent on a Lunch Day, or does not pick up their Lunch, they will not receive a refund for that day.

Please let us know if your student has any food allergies!









STUDENT ATTENDANCE

We wish to be sure that all our students are safely accounted for on a daily basis, so please contact the school office -(250) 592-2170 for Grade 6 and (250) 598-3336 for Grade 7 & 8 - if you know that your child will be absent or late. Regular and timely attendance are also key factors for educational success. If your child is frequently absent and/or late to school, we will be contacting you to discuss these matters. Working together, we hope to ensure that all of our students attend regularly and on-time so that they can fully reach their potential.



Parenting is hard, and the rapid rise of technology and social media use in the lives of their kids makes it harder. To help, we're inviting you to access Raising Digitally Responsible Youth - A Parent's Guide from Safer Schools Together.

The guide was designed to help introduce Parents and Caregivers to leading social media platforms, video games, and relevant trends that are either being used already or have the potential to be used by their children.

This guide is full of tips, how-to's and definitions for the most widely used apps - including TikTok, Snapchat, Instagram and more. Best of all - it's complimentary.

Find the Guide <u>HERE.</u>